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I hope you have had a great first 
week of your Summer Holiday. 
Next week is our Superheroes 
Summer Holiday Club, which 
we’re really looking forward to. 
If you haven’t booked your place 
yet please do contact us as we 
still have a few spaces left. It’s 
going to be great fun! One of the 
Bible readings at Church on   
Sunday was all about God 
providing manna ( a type of 
bread) from Heaven, when the 
people complained to Moses 
that they were very hungry, as 
they wandered in the desert. 
The manna miraculously fell 
from the sky every day and it 
showed them  that God would 
provide just what they needed. 
This tells us just how much God 
loves and cares for us all, each 
and every day.                 
                      God Bless. 
                               Lisa 

Joke Book 
 
What’s green and can fly?  
Super Pickle!  
Where do pencils go on  
holiday? 
Pencil-vania!  
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Prayer Corner 

Dear God 

Help me to hear you today, 

To hear your joy in the birds 

songs, 

To hear your heart in the     

chattery voices, 

To hear you voice in the quiet, 

Thank you. 

Amen 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question of the week! 
 

Is Jesus a superhero? 

 

                 Fairy  Bread Love Hearts                                

 

You will need    

 
Slices of white bread 
Butter 
Sugar Sprinkles 
 
1. Cut heart shapes out of the bread using a cookie cutter. 
2. Butter the bread hearts. 
3. Sprinkle over the sugar sprinkles. 
4. Enjoy.                                                                              
 
If you want to make it more healthy, use wholemeal 
bread! 
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